
October 3, 2023 

Bison Bits Buffalo Head Prairie School  
     Bison Bits is published the first and third Tuesday each month to inform parents about school events and provide important information. 

 

 

 

2023-24 Buffalo Head Prairie School Council 

At the Annual General Meeting, school council elections were completed.  Listed 

below is the BHPS school council for the 2023-24 school year.  We thank these 

individuals in advance for being parent representatives! 

Chairperson: Mr. Larry Goertzen 

Vice-chairperson: Mr. Ryan Knelsen 

Secretary: Mrs. Katharine Neudorf 

Member: Mr. Danny Teichroeb 

Member: Mr.  Mike Friesen 

Member: Mr. Frank Bergen 

Member: Mrs. Maria Wieler 

Teacher Representative:  Miss Kalaina Haag 

Assistant Principal: Mr. Dale Driedger 

Principal: Mr. Chris Fehr  

  

  

  

Bisons Cross Country Update 

Jr. High divisionals took place in 

Rocky Lane on September 16th.  Six 

students participated in the 

competition and four Bisons finished 

on the podium: Alexa Janzen-3rd, 

Avery Neudorf-1st, Scott Goertzen-

2nd and Kyler Wieler-1st. A few of 

these students will be representing 

our school at the zone meet in Spirit 

River on October 11th.   

Elementary Cross Country Divisionals 

were held on September 23rd in La 

Crete. We had eleven students 

participate and four students placed 

on the podium: Eric Braun-2nd, Katie 

Knelsen-3rd, Calleigh Wieler-3rd, and 

Liam Neudorf-2nd.  

Thank you to Mr. Kenyon, Mr. Diver 
and Mrs. Neudorf for your 
involvement in our Divisional Cross 
Country success.  Go Bisons!! 

Lifetouch Individual & Class 
Group Photos 

Individual and class group photos will 
be taken on Tuesday, October 17th. 
Please note that there are a few 
changes from previous years.  There 
will no longer be a pre-order option 
and class group photos are no longer 
free unless you purchase a photo 
package. Proofs will be sent home for 
all students and packages can then be 
ordered online or by using the order 
form which will be enclosed with the 
proofs. Class group photos will also be 
an option for purchase at that time. 

W/F Kindergarten students are asked 
to come to school on the bus this 
morning. These students are asked to 
not bring their backpack that morning. 
Parents, please pick-up your W/F 
Kindergarten students at 10:00am. 

  

 

Upcoming Event 

Student Enrollment Update 

Student enrollment for the 2023-24 
school year at our school is 259 
students. A record number at Buffalo 
Head Prairie School!  
  

  

  

  Friday, October 6 
Professional Development Day 

No School for Students 
 

Monday, October 9 
Thanksgiving Day 

No School 
 

Wednesday, October 11 
Cross Country Zones  

@ Spirit River 
  

Thursday, October 12 
Subway Lunch Orders Due 

   

Saturday, October 14 
Super Saturday Soccer  

@ BHPS 
 

Tuesday, October 17 

Lifetouch Individual & Class 
Group Photos 

W/F Kindergarten parent pick 
up at 10:00am 

 

Subway Lunch 
  

Thursday, October 19 
Taco-in-a-Bag Lunch Orders 

Due 
 

 Friday, October 20 
Scholastic Book Orders Due 

 

Tuesday, October 24 
Taco-in-a-Bag Lunch 

  

Club 50  

 

 Hot Lunch 

Due to the long weekend, there 
will be no hot lunch on 
Tuesday, October 10. 


